Attachments: Dear Councilmember.odt

From: Vicki Westberg

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 7:12:00 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Saving the trees on 5th Ave. NE

Sensitivity: Normal

Archived: Thursday, March 17, 2022 12:03:54 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the City Clerk:

Would you please see that this letter gets to each of the Council Members. Thank you.

Vicki Westberg Shoreline

Dear Council Member,

I would like to add my voice to those who urge you to save the trees on 5th Ave. NE between NE 175th and NE 182. These old trees have been serving our neighborhood for decades providing the things only trees can provide.

They reduce street noise and have a calming effect on traffic. They provide shade and reduce summer heat. They store carbon, a hedge against climate warming. They are habitat for birds and a thing of beauty. They are good for our mental health and well-being. Replacement trees are small and will take a long time to grow to do what these trees are already doing so well. What a waste it would be to destroy them.

Build sidewalks, but change the design. Don't punish the trees and those who value them.

Sincerely, Vicki K. Westberg Shoreline